
THANK YOU FOR BEING  
A WASTE MANAGEMENT CUSTOMER!

You’ve recently received a red tag on your recycling, indicating there was 
garbage mixed in with your recyclables. As you know, when it comes to 
recycling, getting the right things in the cart makes all the difference. So 
keeping those non-acceptable items out – which includes wet, dirty 
items, and household materials like hoses and bowling balls - helps to 

ensure the recyclables go on to their next best life.

We are here to help you get back to recycling right and avoid service interruptions or 
penalties. So the next time you put something in your recycling, remember the three 
simple recycling rules below:
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To learn more, visit  
wm.com/recycleright

https://wm.com/us/en/inside-wm/recycle-right

